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Effective 03/24/2020 our offices will be closed 
to the public.  Our staff will still be available 
via phone or e-mail. 
 
All dealer work can continue to be dropped off in our 
dealer drop box.  Once completed, dealer work will be 
picked up by appointment only at a marked window in 
the Dealer Office (on the West side of the building in 
front of McPherson Government Complex). 
 
We ask that you please make sure all documents are    
secure in an envelope with the name and phone number 
attached.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Heidi at 352-368-8272. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding   
during this time! 


